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WHOLE SCHOOL 
 
KITCHEN NEWS 
 
Please see attached our lunch menu for next week. 
 
FIREWORK EVENT – FRIDAY 3RD NOVEMBER 
 
There are still tickets left for our firework event tonight.  You can either come in after school 
today or purchase them on the gate.  We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
 
These will be available to order shortly.  I will email all parents once I have been notified they 
are available.  If you do not have your child’s reference number, the photograph company are 
going to let me have a copy of these so please do not hesitate to contact me once I have sent 
the email out and they are ready to order. 
 
BOOK FAIR  
 
Our Christmas Book Fair will be in the Library on Thursday 16th, Friday 17th, Monday 20th and 
Tuesday 21st November.  You can either come through the back of the Library which is just 
past Lion Class or come through the School Office.  It is an ideal opportunity to purchase some 
books for Christmas! 
 
UNIFORM REMINDER 
 
Please could we remind you that children should not wear personal hoodies on PE days, they 
should wear their school sweatshirt or cardigan over their PE T-shirt.  Should a child be in their 
own hoodie, they will be provided with a pre-loved sweatshirt to wear. 
 
Also, any earrings worn should be studs and not dangly earrings.  This is part of our uniform 
policy. 
 
SECOND HAND UNIFORM 
 
We do have a supply of second-hand uniform in the School Office, jumpers, cardigans, 
trousers and skirts.  Please come and see us if this is something we can help you with. 
 
 
 
 



YEAR GROUPS 
 
YEAR 4 
 
Just a reminder that Year 4 will be having Forest School again on Monday.  All children should 
come to school in old clothes suitable for wearing in Forest School and normal shoes 
(wellington boots should be brought in a separate bag to be worn when they go to Forest 
School).  They should also bring in their school uniform in a bag should they get muddy and 
need to change. 
 
YEAR 5  
 
VICTORIAN DAY – 8TH NOVEMBER 
 
A reminder that Year 5 have their Victorian day next Wednesday (8th November) (see attached 
letter). 
 
YEAR 6 
 
FALCON CLASS 
 
All being well, Falcon Class should be going swimming on Tuesday.  Please ensure your child 
has their swimming kit in school on that day. 
 
DOLPHIN CLASS 
 
Dolphin Class is looking forward to their assembly next Wednesday, 8th November at 9.10am.  
We look forward to seeing as many parents as possible. 
 

TERM DATES 
 

Friday 3rd November   Firework Event 
 
Wednesday 8th November  Dolphin Class (Miss Fright) Assembly (9.10am) 
 
Wednesday 8th November  Victorian Day 
 
Wednesday 15th November Year 5 and 6 Challenger Troop Meeting : 3.15pm 
 
Thursday 16th November Book Fair in the Library (3.15pm – 4.15pm) 
 
Friday 17th November  Children in Need Day (details to follow) 
 
Friday 17th November  Book Fair in the Library (3.15pm – 4.15pm) 
 
Monday 20th November Book Fair in the Library (3.15pm – 4.15pm) 
 



Tuesday 21st November Book Fair in the Library (3.15pm – 4.15pm) 
 
Wednesday 22nd November Ocelot Class (Mr Andrews) Assembly (9.10am) 
 
Thursday 23rd November Year 6 trip to The Beaney (details to follow) 
 
Friday 24th November  Year 6 trip to The Beaney (details to follow) 
 
Wednesday 6th December Christmas Dinner Day (details to follow) 
 
Friday 8th December  Christmas Fayre (details to follow) 
 
Tuesday 12th December Whole School Marlowe Theatre Pantomime Trip 
 
Wednesday 13th December Lower School Christmas Production  
 
Friday 15th December  Last day of Term 2  
 
Monday 18th December – 
Monday 1st January  Christmas Holidays 
 
Tuesday 2nd January  First day of Term 3 
 


